
Residential trash collection changes
over Thanksgiving holiday.

North of 23rd Street/
Clinton Parkway

South of 23rd Street/
Clinton Parkway

Tuesday,
November 22, 2011

Wednesday,
November 23, 2011

Thursday
Customers:

Thanksgiving
week collection:

The r trash scheduleegular collection will
resume the week after Thanksgiving.

For questions, call 832-3032.
Thanks for your cooperation.


